
 

 

 

 

Night Work Update                                          November 2020 
 

Traffic control activities is planned between 8pm to 5am on 

the following days, weather permitting: 

 

• Tuesday, 24 November: low impact noise 

•  Wednesday, 25 November: low impact noise 

 

Similar works will occur in two weeks when the devices are 

removed. The work is being done at night for the safety of 

motorists and workers. The teams will take steps to minimise 

noise where possible.  

Please contact the Community team on 1800 014 307 or 

email nbhcommunity@nbhr.com.au if you would like to 

discuss. 

 

 

Next week traffic monitoring ‘loops’ will be installed on the 

major roads in the area.  

• Warringah Road from east of Maxwell Parade to east 

of Jones Street 

• Forest Way from south of Adams Street to north of 

Naree Road 

• Wakehurst Parkway from south of Warringah Road 

to south of Aquatic Drive 

• French Forest Road West from Bluegum Crescent to 

west of Wakehurst Parkway. 

• French Forest Road East from east of Harmston 

Avenue to west of Allambie Road. 

This installation is not particularly noise, but will involve 

traffic control vehicles to ensure that field operatives are 

safe working on and beside the road. We have included a 

map of the work locations overleaf.  

 



 

 

 

Location of Work  


